
The Idaho Transportation Department is 
replacing the Middleton Road Overpass to 
allow additional lanes to be built on I-84. 

Materiales bilingües están disponibles en el sitio 
web del proyecto itdprojects.org/ 84corridor.
Para más información y para recibir una hoja de 
inforamación, por favor llame 208-334-8002.

Middleton Overpass was built in the 1960s.  
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MIDDLETON ROAD OVERPASS

CLOSED  9 MONTHSfor
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ITD will close Middleton Overpass for 
nine months beginning August 2020.
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION:
> Business access on either side of the bridge will remain accessible during 

normal business hours.

> Work may be noisy at night due to backup alarms and large equipment.

> Occasional I-84 detours will occur for bridge demolition and girder 
placement.

> Cherry Lane will be closed approximately 3-4 months during construction.

TEXT: 84Corridor to 47177   P: 208-334-8002   
E: 84CORRIDOR@ITD.IDAHO.GOV
RESOURCES FOR BUSINESSES:
itdprojects.org/i84businessresources   
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